
THOMPSON’S WOOD 

THIS SIGN APPEARED ON 01/10/2018 RESTRICTING ACCESS – NO 

ACCESS FOR DOGS 

 

FOLLOWING QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS FROM RESIDENTS, THE 

PARISH COUNCIL HAVE CONTACTED THE FORESTRY COMMISSION 

AND THEIR RESPONSE IS BELOW:- 

“It is within the owner’s gift to restrict dog access, but they are still 

allowed along the Public Right of Way” 

 

THANK YOU, ROSLISTON PARISH COUNCIL 


